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Dear	Parents	and	Students,	
	
	
As	we	have	a	our	big	Christmas	Show	–	Jack	and	The	Beanstalk	at	the	Victoria	Theatre	on	this	
coming		Saturday	30th	November	at	4pm	&	Sunday	1st	December	10	am	&	2pm	
	
As	The	technical	&	Dress	rehearsals	take	place	this	week,	we	need	all	our	team	present	at	the	
Theatre	to	help	with	this.	Our	teachers	are	either	performing	in	the	show	or	are	helping	back	
stage	with	the	100	Centre	Stage	students	who	auditioned	for	the	show.	
	
This	means	we	unfortunately	need	to	cancel	and	reschedule	you	class	on	Thursday	28th		
November	to	the	following	day	and	timing:	
	
Thursday	
	
Megan	7pm		-	D1900MW	
Cancelled	&	Re	Scheduled	-	Make	Up	on	–	extending	15	mins	on	12th	December,	9th	January,	
16th	January,	23rd	January		
	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	in	advance	
	
	
As	part	of	our	20	year	Celebrations	-	We	do	hope	you	will	come	and	support	the	show,	the	
professional	Actors,	the	Centre	Stage	Teachers	&	Students!	
	
Jack	&	The	Beanstalk	is	a	family	Christmas	Panto	It	is	one	of	our	Centre	Stage	annual	traditions	
and	this	professional	production	is	perfect	for	all	the	family!	We	guarantee	it	will	get	you	all	in	
a	festive	mood!	☺	
	
Tickets	can	be	bought	https://centre-stage.com/home/category/tickets/	
	
	
Very	best	wishes	
	
	
Ali	&	Pete	&	the	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
	
	


